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11 April, 1951

Dr. A. L. Pritchard. Director,
Conservation * Development Service,
Department of Fisheries,
Ottawa, Ontario#
Dear Dr. Pritchard«

Rei Proposed Fishway for Sproat Falls, Vancouver Island. Yoor file 719-9-68.

I wish to refer to ay previous letter of 
March 22nd, 1951» In connection with the above wetter.

_ now pleased to advise that the proposed
has been discussed with the Indians, and atishwey has been discussed with the Indians, and « 

meeting convened for that purpose* a Resolution 
is unanleously passed granting permission to you*

fish sa 
awas unanleously passed granting permission to your 
Department to enter the Reserve for the purposes of 
carrying out the preliminary survey.

When reporting the result of the meeting, 
Commissioner Arnell did not Indicate whether or not 
he had Informed your field staff that they could 
now proceed with the said preliminary survey.

4 Yours sincerely,

Director.


